
Christmas Shows 

P1-4 will hold 2 shows of Whoops-A-Daisy Angel, on Mon-
day 6th December at 1pm and on Tuesday 7th December at 
6pm. At the minute we are asking each family to only buy 
tickets to ONE of these performances to give everyone a 
chance to obtain tickets.  

P5-7 will also hold 2 Christmas Carol shows, on Monday 
6th December at 6pm and on Tuesday 7th at 1pm. Again we 
are asking that each family only buy tickets for ONE show at 
the minute. 

We will begin sending tickets home towards the end of next 
week. The tickets this year have been designed by some of 
our pupils! We will be in touch to let you know if there are 
spare tickets available as well. 

PTA Christmas Hamper Donations 

PTA are making up hampers this year and would be grateful 
if each family could donate a non perishable food/drink item 
by 8th December. 

ECO—Our school ECO council have been very busy this 
week ! 

They received a water butt from NI Water to help collect 
rainwater and use it efficiently in the school grounds. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We also received a Cherry Blossom tree to plant  in the 
school grounds through the Trees For Schools project. We 
look forward to seeing it grow and blossom—much like our 
wonderful pupils! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Odd Socks Day 

On Monday 15th November we held our odd socks day to mark 
the start of anti-bullying week. We had lots of wonderful sock 
combinations and classes talked about differences and the 
importance of being kind. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Road Safety Week 

Pupils completed activities in class this week to reinforce the 
message ‘Be Safe, Be Seen’. They are aware of the dangers of 
dark evenings and mornings with the recent time change. 

Open Night 

Once again this year we intend to hold  Open Night by appoint-
ment to ensure the safety  of staff, parents and visitors. Ap-
pointments may be booked for Thursday 25th November from 
2pm by telephoning the school office. If you know anyone with 
pre school children please share this information with them. 
We have already distributed some posters around the village. If 
you can display a poster or distribute some leaflets for us 
please get in touch! 

My Child’s Art Fundraiser 

You can purchase items personalized with your child’s design 
until 8th December. Every item purchased will earn a small 
commission for the school! 

Dates for the diary 

25th November—Open day. Please contact the school office to 
make an appointment time between 2pm-8pm. 

3rd December—Santa run for our Christmas Daily Mile! 

                            - Christmas jumper day 

6th & 7th December—Christmas Concerts  

15th December—School Christmas Dinner Day & PTA Party 

17th December—Panto Trip to Grand Opera House, Belfast  

                             - Community Carol Singing 

                             - Last day of term.  

20th & 21st December—Staff Development Days (no pupils)
Outstanding Payments 

Can we ask that parents/guardians make sure all clubs, Break-
fast club & school meals payments are up to date.  
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